* STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, M"\lERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DBIVISION

BRUCE KING ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE P.O. BRAWER DD
GOVERNOR ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO 88211
: (505) 748-1283

October 29, 1993

Pennzoil Petroleum Co
P.O. Box 2967
Houston, TX 77252-2967

Re: Packer lLeakage Test Eddy "D" Fed Com #1 F-20-18S-31E

The recently conducted PLT on the subject well showed this
well to be in need of repair.

Repair work should begin within the the next thirty (30) days.
Please notify this office 24 hours prior to cammencing work.

If you have any questions or need assistance please feel free
to call me at this office.
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Oil & Gas Inspector
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